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 Hello wildcat families! I have lived in 
the Reno/Sparks area since middle school, 
and I love living so close to the mountains, 

Lake Tahoe, and California where I often visit 
family. I graduated from the University of 
Nevada, Reno in 2008 with my Bachelor of 
Science in Elementary Education and in 2017 
I received my Master of Science degree in 
Elementary Education with an emphasis on 
STEM (science, technology, engineering, and mathematics) from UNR. I 
have been teaching in the Washoe County School district since 2008, and 
all those years, except for one, I have been in kindergarten!  
   
 My husband and I were married in 2019 and love raising our blended 
family together! We have three boys, PJ, Ethan, and Liam. Ethan and Liam 
are also part of the Wildcat family. As a family we love to go on 
adventures; hiking, camping, houseboating and traveling. I love curling up 

and reading a good book, scrapbooking our family memories, and spending 
time with good friends. My heart has always been with teaching since I 
was in kindergarten, and I am very excited to continue my passion for 
learning and building relationships with families here at Westergard!    
 Feel free to contact me, I would love to hear from you! I am looking 

forward to a wonderful year!! 
 
Mrs. McNeely 
 
Jenell.McNeely@washoeschools.net  

775-746-5800 
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